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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Bruhn, Nathan (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Thursday, August 4, 2022 8:45 AM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul); Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul); Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul)
Cc: Yannarelly, Joe (CI-StPaul); Magner, Steve (CI-StPaul); Sheffer, Vicki (CI-StPaul)
Subject: 575/595 Park

All, 
 
Not much progress has been made on either of these properties. 575 is very close to completion and 595 is at the same 
status as the previous inspection. 
 
Regards, 
 
Nathan Bruhn 
Code Compliance Officer 
Department of Safety and Inspections 
City of Saint Paul 
375 Jackson Street, Suite 220 
St. Paul, MN 55101 
Phone: 651-266-9033 
Email: Nathan.Bruhn@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 
 


